
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
11 December 2020 
 
 
Road closed near Round Hill lookout 
 
 
Gladstone Regional Council advises a road closure is in place at the intersection of West Ridge 
Terrace and Boles Street leading to the Round Hill lookout following a minor landslip at the 
telecommunications site. 
 
This road closure is in place for public safety to enable a thorough inspection and geotechnical 
assessment of the area. 
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